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1. You will find in my documents the high school student handbook and faculty handbook 
for approval. 

2. The master schedule has been filled and committed.  We will spend the summer working 
on schedules to make sure classes are balanced and students have what they need and 
want for courses. 

3. Our professional development for 2017-18 9is well on the way as you can see from the 
courses hung around the library.  We started planning our January PBL courses on June 
1 and will continue to work on those through the fall. I encourage you to take time to look 
at them this evening to see the fun, challenging, and curriculum-driven courses that 
teachers are proposing for the 10 day event. 

4. We have added some course for next year as we continue to work to meet the need of 
all our students in a changing world.  We now have computer business applications, 
Wellness/Fitness PE, STEM innovator through IBN, Immersion Spanish, computer 
science and MOC to expand our offerings to students. 

5. I am excited to attend the PBL institute training next week in Eden Prairie.  I will return 
with a course built similar to J-term but in a longer format.  This will help me model and 
work with teachers as we continue our PBL journey. 

6. We will be adding a student assistance team to the high school year next.  The intention 
of this team of administration, counselor, and teaching staff is to problem solve for 
students who continue to struggle even with PBIS interventions in play. 
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